
UPDATE FROM COUNCIL MEETING – 14-15 December 2013 

 

Boundary Changes 
 
As instructed by the members present at the last AGM,  Council has spent the four months since the meeting 
working on the proposed boundary changes. 
 
Council would like to thank the members who contacted them with their input into this important move forward 
for NZMHA, especially those members from the wider Auckland area who were present at the July meeting and 
offered their suggestions. 
 
The calculation of member numbers based on the 2012/2013 membership records in the proposed areas showed 
a fairly even distribution and each area has two affiliated clubs located within them. 
 
Council therefore considered and subsequently approved the proposed boundary changes as notified to members 
in Tinytales, the NZMHA Facebook page and the NZMHA website and was available to any member through their 
Regional Delegate. 
 
These changes will be effective from the next AGM, (July 20th) However for nomination purposes for the incoming 
Council the nomination forms will reflect the new boundaries. 
 

National Show Programme 
 
Planning is now underway for the New Zealand Miniature Horse Show in Hawera 28th February – 3 March 2014.   
 
The programme was changed slightly to that advertised in Tinytales.  The programme is now: 
 
Friday 
Start time 8.30am  Futurity Cat A 
    Youth Halter Cat A/B 
    Futurity Cat B 
    Youth Showmanship 
    Breeders Classes 
    Youth Trail/Jumping 
    International Youth Challenge 
Saturday 
Start time 8.30am  Cat A Halter 
    Costume / BBQ 
 
Sunday 
Start time 8.30am  Cat B Halter 
    Youth Harness 
 
Monday 
Start time 8.30  Cat A Performance 
    Cat B performance 
    Sweepstake Classes 
 
Council is still looking for manpower to work at the show – if you can help please contact Shona Milsom.  The full 
schedule, entry forms and associated information will be available on the NZMHA website in due course. 
 

Date for Next Meeting 
 
The next Council meeting will be 12-13 April 2014 in Christchurch at a venue to be advised. 
 

2014 AGM 
 
The date for this is set at 19-20 July 2014 – in Christchurch at a venue to be advised. 
 


